St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School



HEAD TEACHER: MRS. A. D. THORPE

CHAIR OF GOVERNORS: MRS. C. HORSLEY

Front Street, Stanley, Co. Durham. DH9 0NP E.mail: stanleystjoseph@durhamlearning.net

Website: www.stanley-pri.durham.sch.uk

June 2020

Tel: 01207 232624

Dear Parents/Carers

<u>Arrangements for Nursery Children – September 2020</u>

Thank you for completing and returning the relevant information/forms for Nursery. I am delighted that you have chosen to send your child to St. Joseph's Catholic Primary School Nursery and I look forward to welcoming you and your child into our school community. Due to COVID 19 we have postponed the opening of the Nursery unit until Monday 14^{th} September from 9am-12 noon Monday to Friday. Nursey is accessed via the small black gate to the left of Main Reception.

A meet the teacher coffee morning has been arranged for Wednesday 9th September 9.30am -10.30am. This is an opportunity for you and your child to meet Mrs Hull, Nursery Teacher, and have a look around the new nursery unit and ask any questions you want.

Nursery child need to wear uniform and this can be ordered via the Emblematic link on the school website https://studentuniform.co.uk/stjos120/

Please note that a place at the nursery unit <u>DOES NOT</u> guarantee your child a Reception place in School in September 2021. <u>All children</u> will have to apply through Durham County Council for a place at St Joseph's school. The admission criteria is available on our school website. http://www.stanley-pri.durham.sch.uk/

Finally, should you have any queries regarding any of the information in this letter please do not hesitate to contact me. May I once again take this opportunity to welcome you and your child to St. Joseph's.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs A. D. Thorpe Headteacher

















